From: Brian Lavendel <blavendel@gmail.com> Sent: Monday, October 11, 2021 2:27 PM

To: Park Commission <pacommission@cityofmadison.com>; Benford, Brian

<district6@cityofmadison.com>

Subject: Atwood Ave Path Geometry in Olbrich Park

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Dear Board of Park Commissioners,

I am excited to see the improvement of the bike route along the east side to Atwood Avenue and Monona Drive.

I am writing in support of "Option 3" which minimizes paved roadway and paved parking areas, maximizes greenspace, maintains a buffer for the sledding hill, and keeps the shoreline of the park less disturbed.

Thank you for your consideration, Brian